THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA

SCHOOL OF LAW

ATHENS, GEORGIA 30602

July 26, 1984

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Rd.
Frederick, MD. 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:
I have decided to accept your serious offer in your letter of December

20th to sell me a copy of your book Oswald in New Orleans. Enclosed please
find a $25.00 check. Please send the book to me here at the law school.

Thanks. /é
Dohald E. Wilkes, Jr. »:
Professor of Law
(404) 542-7661
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